Before The Public Service Commission

Of The State Of Missouri
	In the Matter of U.S. Water Company’s Request for an Extension of Time to File Its 2003 Annual Report.
	)

)

)
	        Case No.:       WE-2004-0548




STAFF’S RESPONSE TO ORDER DIRECTING FILING

Comes Now the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and, for its Response to Order Directing Filing, states to the Missouri Public Service Commission as follows:

1.
On April 21, 2004, U.S. Water Company (“Company”) filed a motion with the Commission, in which is requested a 60-day extension of time to file its annual report.  On May 19, 2004, the Commission issued its Order Directing Filing, in which it ordered the Staff to file its memorandum and recommendation regarding the motion by no later than May 28, 2004.

2.
Staff states that it does not oppose the Company’s request for a 60-day extension of the time for filing its annual report.


WHEREFORE, the Staff submits its Response to Order Directing Filing.  

Respectfully Submitted,

DANA K. JOYCE

General Counsel

/s/ Keith R. Krueger
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